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       Board Meeting 
             May 16, 2019 

 
 

RENAME BECKMAN INSTITUTE ILLINOIS SIMULATOR LABORATORY, 
URBANA 

 
 

Action: Rename Beckman Institute Illinois Simulator Laboratory  
 
Funding: No New Funding Required 
 
 
  The Chancellor, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign and Vice 

President, University of Illinois recommends approval to rename the Beckman Institute 

Illinois Simulator Laboratory as the College of Veterinary Medicine South Clinic. 

  This facility currently houses the College of Veterinary Medicine Wildlife 

Clinic and various College of Veterinary Medicine offices and was previously home to 

Beckman Institute’s Illinois Simulation Laboratory.  A $1.5 million project for the 

College of Veterinary Medicine to renovate the building was approved in May 2017 and 

is scheduled to be completed in February 2020.  The building contains 16,520 gross 

square foot of space and this project will renovate 6,700 square foot of the building.  This 

facility will provide outpatient services for small animals including dogs, cats, and exotic 

animals. The services provided will include patient exams, imaging, dental and minor 

procedures, and surgical procedures.  

  The Board action recommended in this item complies in all material 

respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, The 
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General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of 

Trustees policies and directives. 

  The President of the University concurs. 




